
C:\Users\ar1428\Box\DFD\Communications\Friday 

Updates\2021\20210409_Friday_Updates_O'Sullivan_Fire_Marshal_Swearing_In_Ceremony\20210409_Fire_Marshal_OSullivan_Swearing_In_Final.docx 

Friday Updates 

04/09/2021 

 

Brendan O’Sullivan Sworn In as Durham Fire Marshal  

Brendan J. O’Sullivan was sworn in as Fire Marshal by Durham Town Clerk Lorrie Pitt in a 

small ceremony held at the Durham Fire Department on Friday, April 2, 2021.  Brendan was 

pinned during the ceremony by his wife, Gail, and son, Kiegan.   

The ceremony began with an invocation led by Reverend Larry Brickner-Wood and featured 

remarks by Durham Fire Chief David Emanuel, Durham Town Administrator Todd Selig,  UNH 

Police Chief Paul Dean, and Durham Fire Captain Nathan Katz.   

Brendan began his employment with the Town of Durham on March 15, 2004 and during his 

tenure, he has served in the roles of Firefighter and Fire Inspector.  With his strong dedication 

and commitment to service, Brendan’s knowledge, skills, and abilities will be a tremendous asset 

as Fire Marshal in the Prevention Bureau.  Brendan enjoys meeting and talking with people and 

his ability to build relationships within our community will be significant in leading the 

Prevention Bureau forward.   

Congratulations Brendan!   

 

 

Photo courtesy of Will Lenharth.  Pictured: Brendan, Gail, and Kiegan O’Sullivan as well as 

Durham Town Clerk Lorrie Pitt and Durham Fire Chief David Emanuel.   

 

 


